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Subject: Investing in our Future 

What Birmingham City Council needs to do next: 2021 to 2026 
Report of: Chris Naylor, Interim Chief Executive 

Report author: Amerdip Kaur, Chief Executive’s Senior Policy Officer 

 
1) Key Decisions not on the Forward Plan / Urgent Decisions 
To be completed for Key Decisions not on the Forward Plan 28 days before the Cabinet 
meeting at which the decision is to be taken. 
Reasons for Urgency / why not included 
on the notification 
 

The report was initially conceived as a non-key 
decision but as more details emerged of the 
financial implications, it was agreed to put forward 
the report as a key decision. 

Date Chief Executive Agreement 
obtained: 

11/01/21 

Name, Date and any comments of O&S 
Chair agreement obtained: 

Cllr Carl Rice, 11/01/21 
Co-ordinating O&S will consider the report at an 
informal briefing on Friday and I hope that Cabinet 
will take note of any comments. 

 
 
 


